
 

 

UNOFFICIAL 
Dear Minister for Environment  
 
Australia’s Marine National Parks are precious and invaluable. The intrinsic value of the ocean cannot 
be quantified in dollars or measured by the industries that rely on it as a source of income.  
 
Please, don’t reduce the protected areas of Australia’s marine National parks. We need to protect 
them, make them larger and stop all activities that harm the ocean and the species that live in it. It is 
our responsibility as humans to protect the environment on which we depend as a species.  
 
Please don’t reduce the size of your protected marine areas and don’t allow activities that will hurt or 
damage the ocean and its inhabitants.  
 
Alicia PHETIAM 
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Important Notice: The content of this email is intended only for use by the individual or entity 

to whom it is addressed. If you have received this email by mistake, please advise the sender 

and delete the message and attachments immediately.  This email, including attachments, may 

contain confidential, sensitive, legally privileged and/or copyright information.   

 

Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or 

entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  DIBP respects your privacy and has 

obligations under the Privacy Act 1988.   
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